

Dear Valued Whitney Oaks Homeowners,

After careful consideration, Whitney Oaks Golf Club has decided to temporarily suspend all operations on Friday, March 20. Over the coming weeks, our Management Team will monitor the situation and will reopen the golf club to the public when it is safe to do so. While our property has experienced no reported cases of COVID-19, the United Auburn Indian Community believes the temporary closure is a responsible step demanded by the growing public health pandemic.

The health and wellness of our loyal guests and team members is the number one priority at Whitney Oaks Golf Club. It is very important that Homeowners and their golf carts stay off of our golf course and cart path's while we suspend our operations. We will have a bigger security presence to ensure of this. Any violators will have to vacate the property immediately and law enforcement will be notified.

Many thanks for your understanding and please be safe!

Sincerely,

Jerry Bow Jerry Bow

General Manager, Whitney Oaks Golf Club